
 

Newsletter 

Term 5: May 2022 

Our Christian value this term is: Friendship 

 

  



 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP AND AWARDS 

Congratulations to all those pupils who 

achieved Star and Mathletics awards this 

term. They’ve all been working really hard. 

Well done! 

 

KIDS WITH BRICKS (LEGO CLUB) 

Lego club had a great time this month creating turtles and octupuses. 

 

 

 

  



 

BOOK DONATION 

We are delighted to welcome our pupils from the 

Ukraine. Thank you so much to Mrs Roberts, who 

has donated these books to help develop their 

language. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WREN CLASS 

EYFS have been making cress heads. Their hair is looking good but may need a trim soon! 

 

  



 

Forest School 

In forest school we have been planting some 

lovely violas that had been donated by the 

village. Thank you so much, they look beautiful. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been enjoying a spot of gardening, filling up our compost bins. We found the 

biggest worm! We hope it likes chomping on our compost.. We have also enjoyed topping up our 

potatoes and planting some beans that had been donated by a kind neighbour and made sure 

everything had been watered.  



 

It was lovely to share some time with our 

neighbours today. I’m not sure who was more 

curious. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS 

Science We are so lucky to have a 

wide variety of trees at our school. 

Kingfisher class were learning how 

to identify them from the shape of 

their leaves. 

 

 

 

 

  



 

OWL CLASS  

Wilderness Residential 

The Wilderness centre was lovely! When we arrived we had tea and enjoyed a few minutes of 

games time and exploring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

We had such a fun couple of days making campfires and singing, playing archery, practising our 

low rope skills, learning bush craft in the rain, going on night walks and toasting marshmallows!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 

Before and after.  

Owl class were brilliant on their residential to The Wilderness Centre. They made new friends, 

were kind and helpful. They stepped up to new challenges and were so supportive. Such a credit 

to our school. Well done. 

 


